To: Parents

From:  Gilstrap / McCall   (Health Teachers)

Subject:  Sex Education (Abstinence Based) and AIDS Prevention

Health Education is required for all students in Georgia beginning in kindergarten through grade eight.  Additional requirements are mandated at the secondary level.  Georgia law requires that students who are enrolled in health education receive instruction in sex education and AIDS prevention.  We will have guest speakers professionally trained in their respective fields that will participate in our program to bring real life experiences and education.  Mrs. Julie Ward, registered nurse and midwife, and an investigator from the Harris County Sheriff’s Office will present material relevant to this age group as it pertains to sex education.  Please mark the appropriate space below to signify whether or not your child will be participating in this program.
Please return this form to your child’s Health teacher.  If you have any questions concerning this instruction, please feel free to contact us by phone at (706) 628-4951 or via email:
gilstrap-c@harris.k12.ga.us
mccall-k@harris.k12.ga.us 
Student’s Name _____________________________   Grade  ______Period:________
PLEASE CHECK THE APPROPRIATE SPACE

_____
I approve of my child participating in the sex education and AIDS prevention program.

_____
I DO NOT approve of my child participating in the sex education and AIDS prevention program.

(If you’re child does not participate in the Sex Education unit they will go to the media center to complete a different assignment)
Parent Signature:  _______________________________________________________

